
December 10, 2024 

Sent Via Electronic Mail Only 
rcorn@fcusd.org 

Robert Corn 
Chapter President #528 

RE: Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) –  MOU CSESAP Participation 
2025-2026 

Dear President Corn: 

I have received the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) regarding the MOU 
CSESAP Participation 2025-2026 between the Folsom-Cordova Unified School 
District and California School Employees Association and its American River 
Chapter #528. 

It has been reviewed in accordance with Policy 610.  I have found no apparent 
violations of law, CSEA’s Constitution and Bylaws or Policy. 

Ratification for this MOU is not required. 

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the time and effort spent by 
you and the Negotiating Committee in these negotiations.  Your involvement and 
dedication are truly appreciated. 

Please feel free to contact my office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

Mauricio Vides 
Filed Director   

Cc:  Tiffany Nelson-Pelkey, Regional Representative #72 
Ron Walker; Area A Director 
Joel Rogers, Labor Relations Representative 
Chapter #528 Contract File 










